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CMG/TCC 

02 October 2023  

Dear Parent/Carer  

Trip to Paris-France- 17-20 May 2024 

In French, Years 9 students cover a range of topics allowing them to provide and understand 

information relating to their family, their routine and hobbies and their living environment. In 

Year 12, students explore current society trends in France as well as French culture and 

heritage. Next May, the Modern Foreign Languages Department would like to give Year 9 and 

Year 12 students who are currently learning French the opportunity to practise their language 

skills in real life situations, as well as gain a better understanding of French culture by going on 

a short visit to the French capital, Paris, from the Friday 17 until the Monday 20 May 2024. 

At this stage, we are trying to gain expressions of interest for such a trip, to ensure that we 

have enough potential participants to make the visit viable. The final cost will depend on the 

number of students involved, but should be in the region of £750. This amount will be payable 

in instalments, to allow you to spread the cost. 

We will be travelling by executive coach and ferry.  

Our provisional itinerary includes the following activities: 

 A visit to the Tuilleries Gardens 

 A opportunity to see the Eiffel Tower 

 A boat trip on the river Seine 

 A walk alongside the Champs-Elysées  

 An opportunity to see the Arc De Triomphe 

 A walk through the Montmartre area 

 A climb up the Montparnasse tower 

If you would like to put your child's name down at this point, please can you follow the link 

below or use the QR code to access and complete the form.  

https://forms.office.com/e/1P3xdV7L7a  
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I would be very grateful if you could fill in this form by Monday 9 October. Please note that, at 

this point, we are only wanting to find out if there is enough interest to run the trip. We are 

not yet at the stage of formally booking the trip. Once the booking process begins, places on 

the trip will be allocated following our Educational Visits protocol. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Cécile Genneviève 

Subject Leader – Modern Foreign Languages 

 


